Council Meeting Minutes

Trinity Council meeting was Sunday, May 21, 2017, following worship. Those present
were: Roger Manges, Paul Haubenschild, Carolyn Haubenschild, Gary Hansen, Gary Jensen,
Pastor Stephanie Wood, and Judy Thimsen.

Secretary's report read and approved.

Treasurer's report read and approved.

Memorial fund-$14,992.73

Checking-$4,901.91

Lenten Folders totaled $94.50 and donated to Lutheran Disaster Relief.
$10.00 memorial received in memory of Anna Bedowsky.

All finances are current and up to date.

Pastor's Report- Busy month of May with: Baptisms, First Communion, Confirmation, SE MN
Synod Assembly, and a wedding. Coming up: Joint summer worship begins June 4 with
Pentecost worship at Trinity, Woodfire Pizza/Concert at Berne June 14, Campfire night. Pastor
Stephanie will be on vacation June 19 -June 29. Pastor Ron Barth will cover Sunday, June 25.
She may be involved with a Blessing at the Blooming Prairie 150th Anniversary July 3. Pastor
Stephanie has been asked by the SE MN Synod to travel to Colombia the first two weeks of
August to participate in Women's Reformation Gathering. Discussion on who arranges for and
pays for ministerial coverage for the two Sundays worship.

No Old Business.

New Business
Pentecost outdoor joint worship is June 4. Discussion on setup for worship and communion.
Wear red for a group photo.

Reminder that loose offering at joint picnic is used to pay for building rental cost.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Judy Thimsen, secretary



